
 

SUPERINTENDENTS REPORT 

 

 

Mar 4th – Mar 18th, 2019 

 

 

Attend Bi weekly board meetings and monthly JPC meetings. Participate with Conference call to 

DOH on 3/6/19. Participate in Water plant study with DOH on 3/5/19 to 3/7/19. Interviews for 

Apprentice Linesman done on 3/4/19 and candidate selected for Board approval. Quotes received for 

SCADA replacement in water plant. Village power fail 3/9/19, NYSEG issue .Attend Train the Trainer 

course in Buffalo. Coordinate help from WW department to Electric department with line install to new 

WWTP. Quote received for Padua tank replacement and sent to DOH (Albany). Village received 

$100000 DASNY grant for tank repairs (thanks to Board member Laurie for all her Help). Meet with 

DIX super and WGI (Chris Cornett) 3/14/19.    

 

Regards 

Terry Wilcox    

 


